South Florida Local Emergency Committee and
South Florida Regional Planning Council and
City of Fort Lauderdale Fire Rescue Department

Memorandum of Understanding
Trailer Amendment

It is hereby acknowledged that the equipment listed below was acquired utilizing South
Florida Local Emergency Planning Committee (SoFlaLEPC)/South Florida Regional Planning
Council (SFRPC) Hazardous Materials Emergency Planning (HMEP) Grant Funds. While such
grant funds are managed by SoFlaLEPC/SFRPC, they are administered through the Florida
Division of Emergency Management (FDEM) and ultimately approved and provided by the
U.S. Department of Transportation (DOT). The trailer specifications were recommended by
the State Emergency Response Commission (SERC) Training Task Force and consequently
selected by the SoFlaLEPC.

This is an Amendment to the existing Memorandum of Understanding between the City of
Fort Lauderdale Fire Rescue Department (FLFR) and SoFlaLEPC/SFRPC (Attachment 1). The
purpose of the Amendment is solely to add the trailer listed below to the existing agreement.

Description: 7X14 Tandem Axle Enclosed Cargo Trailer
Manufacturer: Load Runner Trailers

Purchased: September 2018

Cost: $5,200.00 (approximately)

The Amendment term and conditions remain the same as the existing MOU (Attachment 1),
with the following stipulations:

e FLFR will provide general maintenance and storage for the trailer as well as the annual
registration/tag. FLFR will be responsible for the costs associated with restoring (or
replacing) this resource if damaged while training in-house.
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